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09 November 2017 

 

 

Announcement: New Chief Financial Officer Appointment 
 

Blis Technologies is pleased to announce the appointment of Richard Wingham to the 

role of Chief Financial Officer. Mr Wingham will lead the overall financial function 

for the company as well as being a key member of the leadership team. 

 

Mr Wigham comes to the role with a wealth of experience in financial leadership 

positions across a range of industries including consumer goods, construction and 

health.   Most recently he was Chief Financial Officer for the South Link Health 

Group. 

 

Mr Wingham will start in the role on the 27 November 2017 taking over from the 

incumbent Tim Mepham. 

 

 

 

 
 

Brian Watson 

Chief Executive 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


